
Kia Ora, Kia Orana, Malo e lelei, Talofa lava, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Namaste, Bonjour, Hola, Nǐ hǎo,
Shalom, Merhaba, As-Salam-u-Alaikum

Friday 2 February 2024

Welcome to Manurewa East

Nau mai āno, welcome again, I extend a warm greeting to all our whānau and tamariki. To our returning
students, welcome back. I hope you have enjoyed your holidays and are ready to continue to learn and
challenge yourself. To our new students and whanau, nau mai haere mai and welcome to Manurewa
East School. We are thrilled that you have chosen our kura to continue your learning journey. I look
forward to sharing 2024 with you all.

Bike track Opening
Over the summer break our bike track was completed and it looks impressive. The ‘Bikes in schools’
programme kindly donated bikes and helmets that are available for tamariki to use. Today Matua Rangi
McLean opened our bike track with a blessing.

Bike and Movie Day - Monday 5 February
On Monday, every student at school will have an opportunity to ride on our brand new bike track followed
by a screening of ‘Trolls’. See you all at school on Monday.

Hats
It is summer and the sun is hot. Please ensure your child has a hat. NO HAT, NO PLAY!

School Uniform
Please label your child’s uniform with their name and classroom so we can return any lost property back to
its rightful owner.

School Stationery
School stationery is provided to every student at Manurewa East as we believe every child should have a
great start to school.

Nga mihi
Mary Takatainga
TUMUAKI

Important dates for Term 1 2024

2 February Bike Track Blessing

5 February Bike and Movie day

Visit our school website for regular
updates.

www.manurewaeast.school.nz

6 February Waitangi Day Holiday Observed - School Closed

26 February Whanau Night - Meet the teacher

29 March Good Friday Holiday Observed - School Closed

12 April Last day of term 1

https://www.manurewaeast.school.nz/

